From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 lune 2021 11:29

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning
<planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0550

Title: .
First Name: -

Surname-

Is your address in Ribble Valley?: Yes

Enter a postcode or street:-

Locality:

County: Lancashire

uprn: 100012752310

usrn: 31800253

ward: E05005297

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0550

Address of Development: Hesketh End
Judd Holmes Lane

Your Comments: We did not receive a neighbour notification letter, we were informed by someone
else about this application, hence the late submission.

If this PDR application — Class A, had been for livestock with slurry and sewage housing | am sure we
ould not be allowed, as it is well within the 400m exclusion zone of the

can all agree that it w
However, as the application has heen made to protect agricultural vehicles and animal feed | would
have no objection to it being built on the basis of getting answers to the questions below.



Questions

1. It does seem very big in comparison to the size of a farm of 260 acres, help me to
understand why is it necessary to be so huge?

2. Will we be affected by light pollution at night?

3. Will there be any noise pollution emanating from the building when we are asleep?

4, What colour will the wall facing my property be, will it be sympathetic to the landscape?

5. Is there any intention to apply for a change of use, to the housing of livestock in the near ar
distant future.

6. Can the council make it a condition of approval that there will not be any change of use in
the future in relation to point 5.



